
Dear Oregon House Committee on Rules, 
  

Chair        Representative Paul Holvey, 
Vice Chair  House Democratic Leader Jennifer Williamson 

Vice Chair  House Republican Leader Carl Wilson 

Member    Representative Denyc Boles 

Member    Representative Rob Nosse  
Member    Representative Barbara Smith Warner 

Member    Representative Sherrie Sprenger 
  

I strongly support HB 2882, relating to liability for contamination by 
genetically engineered organisms.  Contamination by genetically engineered 
organisms causes a great deal of economic damage.  Scientific research at 
Oregon State University & others have documented the danger of cross 
breeding with local flora causing contamination by the genetically engineered 
organisms.  This occurrence causes an impact of financial damages to be 
compensated. 
  

Thank you for your full support of the importance of HB 2882.  Liability, 
compensation & legal justice from contamination caused by genetically 
engineered organisms in Oregon.  Which is long over due by Oregon 
Legislators.     
  

Sincerely,  
  

Cyndi Karp  
Waldport OR 97394 
  

    
 


